FALMOUTH TOWN COUNCIL
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Falmouth Town Council will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 19, 2008 at 7:00
p.m., at Town Hall, 271 Falmouth Road, Falmouth, Maine, on a proposed bond order authorizing
the design, construction and equipping of the design, construction and equipping of a new
elementary school at the Falmouth middle school / high school Woodville campus with total
project costs not to exceed $46,234,545 (plus issuance costs), and further authorizing issuance
of up to $46,044,726 of the Town’s general obligation bonds and notes and acceptance of Maine
High Performance Schools Program Grants in an amount not to exceed $189,819 therefore.

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an opportunity to
be heard at that time.

A copy of the bond order will be on file with the Town Clerk prior to the public hearing and may
be reviewed at the offices of the Town Clerk during normal business hours.
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